NHS England funding for primary care management training

There are some funds remaining from NHS England (previously mentioned earlier in GP Bulletin 22 August 2018) to support relevant training for anyone in an operational management, reception management, business management or practice management role within a GP Practice.

The guidelines/processes for using this fund are as follows:

- Funding will be for 100% of the course costs for up to £300
- For funding requests above this, the first £300 will be provided at 100%, with funding required above this provided at 33%. There will be a requirement for the practice or the individual to fund the remaining costs.
- So that we can make sure that the fund is best used, we will require a proof of attendance to be provided, otherwise, except in exceptional circumstances, any funding received will need to be returned to the CCG.
- Following the training, we ask that you provide a brief paragraph on how you'll apply the learnings and whether you would recommend the training to others (and if so, what roles).

If you would like to apply please answer the following questions and send them to occg.primarycarecontracting@nhs.net

Name	
Practice	
Name of Training	
Length of Training	
Cost of Training	
Date of training	
Training Provider	
Brief Description of the course (or	
website link to the course)	
Briefly describe how you will apply the	
knowledge gained in the course and how	
you will apply it to your current/future	
role?	
Has the training been identified in your	
appraisal?	